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City Clerk Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>

Support for the Fair Workweek LA Ordinance

1 message

Áyan Ortega <aortega@socalcosh.com> Thu, Sep 29, 2022 at 2:07 PM
To: councilmember.buscaino@lacity.org
Cc: Clerk.cps@lacity.org

To: Joe Buscaino

Hi, my name is Ayan Ortega and I'm a constituent in your district writing to share my

support of the Fair Workweek Ordinance. I urge you to support bringing scheduling and

income stability to 70,000 workers in LA.

The retail industry is the second largest employer in Los Angeles, with a majority of

workers from communities of color and identifying as women. As we move towards

recovery from this unprecedented pandemic, a comprehensive Fair Workweek policy

will make retail and grocery work more just, make jobs in this sector sustainable, and

help uplift our communities who have been most impacted by the pandemic.

With your support, the City of Los Angeles can provide our retail and grocery workers

with access to high quality jobs and scheduling stability that affords them a good quality

of life, positive work-life balance, dignity, and respect.

Thank you,

Áyan Ortega | Digital Organizer

(They/Elle)
Southern California Coalition for Occupational Safety & Health
1000 N. Alameda St., Suite 240 | Los Angeles, Ca 90012
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